
A gentle reminder about uniform...   

Thank you to all parents who make sure their children are in the proper school 

uniform. We are really proud of the school uniform and expect all children to 

wear it.   

We have noticed increasing numbers of children who are not wearing correct 

school uniform. It is important for all children to wear practical, sensible and 

safe clothing. We expect all children to wear school uniform as follows:   

Shoes:  

All children should wear black, practical school shoes.   

Trainers are not suitable for school wear and must not be worn during the day 

at school.  

If children come to school in boots, wellies or trainers, they should bring their 

school shoes to change into. We have a supply of black plimsolls for children who 

do not have the correct footwear.   

Please note: only flat heeled shoes are allowed   

Children may bring a pair of trainers into school to change into for break and 

lunchtime, if they expect to play ball games. They must change back into their 

school shoes once the break-time is over.  

Make up and jewellery:   

* No ear rings  

* No nail varnish  

* No make-up is allowed   

Hair   

* Please keep hairstyles free from the extremes of fashion including colours 

and patterns shaved into hair.   

* Long hair must be tied back at all times.  

A gentle safeguarding reminder…  



School gates will open at 8.30 - children should not be on the school yard before 

8.40am.   

Classrooms are closed to parents unless appointments have been made with the 

class teacher.   

School gates will remain closed until 3.00pm.   

If you need to pick your child up early from school we must have advance notice 

and a doctor/dentist appointment card.  

Thank you for your continued support 

 


